
Start of a new term
Good afternoon, dear teachers, and students,

As we embark on a new term, let us take a moment to
pause and reflect on our performance, recognizing both
our successes and areas for improvement. This self-
reflection is vital for long-term personal growth.
Remember, the results of one assessment do not define
us but rather serve as stepping-stones for progress.
Additionally, I wanted to remind you that we have our
photo-taking day scheduled for this coming Monday.
Capturing class and form photos is important as it allows
us to preserve our collective memories. These photos
serve as a visual representation of our growth and
transformations throughout the academic year,
commemorating friendships and symbolizing the
challenges we have overcome together. They not only
preserve our shared experiences but also foster a sense of
unity and belonging.
So, when the opportunity arises, make sure to
wholeheartedly participate. These class and form photos
will hold a special place in our hearts, especially as we
grow older.
As we prepare the Speech Day booklet, I suggest including
our class photographs, as they will capture and preserve
our achievements, reminding us of the challenges we have
overcome and the memories we have made along the way.
Let us embrace the power of photography to keep our
collective memories alive.

Thank you!


